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BRISBANIA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

1 High Street  
Saratoga NSW 2251 

 
Phone: (02) 4369 1246 

Fax: (02) 4363 1068  

Email: 
brisbania- p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

School Web Page: 
www.brisbania-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

WE ARE NOW 
ON FACEBOOK! 

 

 

 
 

School Security: 
1300 880 021 

 

Skoolbag: 
www.skoolbag.com.au 

We also have a 

school App 

which you can 

download for 

free at iTunes or 

Google play. Just 

search for  

Brisbania PS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The ELC Creative and Performing Arts Festival is this Thursday 15 November!  
The students at Brisbania have been rehearsing and refining our performances for this 
fantastic event.  
 
The spectacular show is filled with dance, drama, choir, band and multimedia performances 
that will captivate you until the very end. In addition, the hall space will house an exhibition 
of exemplar multimedia, visual art and textile and design creations. The festival includes a 
matinee performance and an evening performance. 
  
Please join us in celebrating the outstanding creative and performing talent in our local 
primary and high schools! Be sure not to miss out. 

  
Adult tickets are $10 and children (under 12) $6. 

Please use the links below to access tickets through the Sticky Tickets Website 
Matinee Performance - Thursday 15 November          

https://www.stickytickets.com.au/78041 
Evening Performance - Thursday 15 November                 

https://www.stickytickets.com.au/78040 
  

Thank you for your support 
Brisbania ELC CAPA Festival Committee 
 
AECG AWARDS 
Tomorrow afternoon, the Annual Tjudibaring AECG awards will be held at Erina High School. 
Congratulations to all nominees and many thanks to Ms Simpson for her organisation for both 
Brisbania and the local AECG to allow the awards event to proceed.  
 
REVERSE SANTA 
As is tradition at Brisbania, we will be holding our Reverse Santa on Friday 7 
December. For those new to the school, a small new gift would be most appreciated. 
We then get the Saratoga NSW Fire Rescue to pick up gifts for delivery to less 
fortunate children at Christmas. Thanks in advanced for your support. 

https://www.stickytickets.com.au/78041
https://www.stickytickets.com.au/78040


 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

CANTEEN 
VOLUNTEERS 

URGENTLY NEEDED TO KEEP THE CANTEEN 
OPEN 5 DAYS A WEEK. 
 Please contact Paula or Rose in the canteen if you can help. 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
COORDINATOR 

URGENTLY NEEDED as Julie our present 
coordinator leaves at the end of year.  
Please contact the school office 
 

YOU DID IT BBQ 
 
If you can help with cooking or preparation or serving at the annual YOU DID IT BBQ on 7 December from 11am to 
1:30pm please contact the school office. All assistance will be very gratefully accepted. 
 
PICK UP AND DROP OFF 
Teachers supervise the playground from 8:20am daily. Please ensure your child is not on school grounds until 8:20am 
unless they are enrolled at Before School Care.  
In the afternoon, the first bell rings at 2:50pm. Please be punctual picking up your child as teachers have meetings 
starting at 3:10pm and most afternoons the buses have departed by this time, so no one is on duty for High St or Shaw St 
pick up after that time. 
 
SECURITY 
Our school security hotline is 1300 880 021. Please call the hotline if you see or hear anyone on the premises out of school 
hours.  
 
Enjoy your week. 
Annette Parrey 

 PRINCIPAL’S GOLD BOOK 

     
        Jack  



 

 

LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 
Our annual library stocktake is about to commence.  All library books are now due back at the 
library.  If you lost or misplaced a book, please let the library staff know about this.  Overdue book 
notices will be sent to those students with outstanding loans during the next week.  Please make 
every effort to locate these books. 
 
We would like to thank the parents of Brisbania students for their continued support throughout 
2018.  Children can join the local Central Coast Council libraries, which have some great resources 
for borrowing over the holidays. 
Library staff 

 
 

TERM 4 - 2018 DATES 

Tuesday 13 November   Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6 

Wednesday 14 November   ELC Creative Arts Festival  Dress Rehearsal  

Thursday 15 November   ELC Creative Arts Festival matinee and evening  

Friday 16 November   Headstart Session 5 

Tuesday 20 November   Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6  

Wednesday 21 November   Y5 Little Day Out - Sport  

 Y6 League Tag 

Friday 23 November   Y6 Mini Fete  

Tuesday 27 November   Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6 

Tuesday 4 December  Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6 

 Orientation Day @ Erina HS and info  evening  

Thursday 6 December  P & C Christmas Disco  

Friday 7 December  You Did It BBQ  

 Colour Run  

 Reverse Santa 

Monday 10 December  Year 6 Farewell @ Davo RSL 

Tuesday 11 December   Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6 

Thursday 13 December  Presentation Day Years 1 - Year 6 @ 9:15am  

Friday 14 December  Y5 Surf Fun Day  

 Year 6 Big Day Out  

Monday 17 December   Kindy Graduation 9:15am 

 Year 6 Graduation 2:00 pm  

Tuesday 18 December   Sport in Schools Y3 - Y6  

Wednesday 19 December  Talent Quest  

 Last Day for 2018 

Wednesday 30 January 2019  First Day for Year 1 to 6  



 

 

Thank you to Allira for an amazing job yesterday as part of the 100 years Remembrance day service at Davistown RSL . 
She spoke so confidently and beautifully so many older service personnel and members of the club  approached Allira 
afterwards and congratulated her on how amazing she was and how impressed they were. She was asked to lay a wreath 
on behalf of Brisbania Public School which she did and she received a special book for the school as a special keepsake 
for the 100 year anniversary. They were so impressed with Allira that they specially asked to have photos with her and the 
local member. We could not have been prouder of her yesterday. 
 
Lest we forget  
 



 

 

 
 

Again it’s that time of year with Christmas just around the corner & 
we’re all so busy with day to day life that it’s just so difficult to get to 
the shops to start our Christmas shopping so we leave it to the last 
minute & as every year, the shops are packed with people & it’s a 
near impossible mission to get a parking spot.  
Then there’s the whole “I have no idea what to buy him/her” scenario. 
You can imagine it already, pulling your hair out with the Christmas 
craziness.  
 
Why not avoid all that & support your school at the same time by 
purchasing some Christmas gifts through book club. On Friday, the 
bumper Christmas catalogue was distributed to your children. It has 
some wonderful books, book packs, build or make your own packs, 
science experiments & much, much more at some fantastic prices. If 
you didn’t get a catalogue, please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s 
teacher or grab one from the office. Alternatively, you can browse the 
catalogue online at scholastic.com.au.  
Don’t forget you can select this order as a gift and it  will be held for 
you to pick up from the office.  
 
Closing date for orders will be Friday November 30 at 10pm.  
Thanks for your support. 

Saturday  

November 30 at 10pm 

 

class teacher 



 

 

 WEEK 11 
Monday - R Cattley 
Tuesday - K Dobell 
W’day - A Russell 

Th’rsday - S Purtell 
Friday - E Brock 

 

 

CANTEEN 

ROSTER         

 

 

Week 5 

Mon - T Ukalovic 
Tues - VACANT 

Wed - M Whetton  
Thu - VACANT 

Frid - E Clements 
 

Week 6 

Mon - VACANT 
Tues - K McMurtrie 

Wed - VACANT 
Thu - S Purtell 
Frid - VACANT 

               

 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks to the families who came to our Casey’s VIP Shopping night. The lucky door prize was 
won by Mel Martin. We received $664.10 in vouchers as a result of your support.  
 
Hurry to get your tickets for our Christmas Bingo! It is at the Davo this SATURDAY (17 November) 
at 6.30pm so organise a bunch of friends and join us for a fun night to mark the end of a successful 
year! Tickets are $10 and are on sale either on Flexischools or from the office (send in the money, 
number of tickets required, table name and child’s name and class so that we send you your 
tickets). We can accommodate tables of up to 12 people but you are more than welcome to have a 
smaller table too.  
 
Please remember that if you are shopping at Rebel West Gosford (formerly Amart Sports) they 
have a loyalty program that earns Schools and Clubs vouchers to spend in their store. It is, 
however, only valid at that store. If you do shop there please remember to mention the school - it 
doesn't cost you anything and is a no-work fundraiser for us. In the past 2 years, we have 
purchased good quality netballs, soccer ball and footy balls for the school teams to use for training. 
We have also purchased prizes for raffles and also for the fete. 
 
The Davistown RSL Bowling club have invited the school community to join them for a morning of 
barefoot bowls followed by a BBQ on Sunday 25 November at 11am. The Year 6s were lucky 
enough to enjoy some time learning lawn bowls last term and the Bowling club felt that this would 
be a good follow up to those sessions. Children and adults welcome. $5 per person including the 
BBQ. If you would like to come along for a fun family morning please send you rmoney in to school 
in an envelope clearly marked with BAREFOOT BOWLS, child’s name and class and number of 
tickets. 
 
Our AGM is at 6.30pm next Tuesday (20 November). If you are a financial member, please 
consider standing for an executive position - all positions are declared vacant at the meeting and 
nominations will be taken for all positions. Our current secretary and treasurer have resigned so 
we definitely need new people for these roles. We also need a new Uniform Shop Co-ordinator as 
the amazing Julie Hale who has done this job for many years is leaving the school (well, her 
youngest child is heading to high school). If you would like any information about any of these roles 
please contact me and we can have a chat. 
 
Have a wonderful week 
Suzanne Petrie Sapsford 
P&C President 
0423 036 697 

Brisbania Public School  
Uniform Shop 

Opening Hours: 
Every Friday  

Morning  
8:30am -  9:00am 

Uniform  
Coordinator: 

Julie Hale 
0407 885 303 

Tuesday 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjo07fMia3LAhUB4qYKHfqzBMwQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wirrabirra.wa.edu.au%2Fp_and_c.html&bvm=bv.116274245,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNEautLxQZNLB6HQfZpe5hG0cuT70A&ust=145
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwif_b3zzc3eAhUOfn0KHR61BwEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hsph.harvard.edu%2Fnutritionsource%2Fkids-healthy-eating-plate%2F&psig=AOvVaw0sVjDMMQjlkyX4ep-vDJio


 

 

 
 

           Parking Restrictions Outside Schools 
 
 
 

KIDS LOOK TO US TO KEEP THEM SAFE – PLEASE PARK LEGALLY IN SCHOOL ZONES 
 

Central Coast Council would like to remind parents and carers of parking restrictions outside schools. Please pay close attention to 
the signs outside your child’s school and be aware of speed when travelling through school zones.  

NO STOPPING ZONE 
Stopping is NOT permitted at any time. 
 
BUS ZONE 
Stopping is not permitted during the times shown on the sign. 
 
DOUBLE PARKING 
You are not permitted to stop OR park alongside another vehicle already parked parallel 
to the kerb. This means not forming a queue in the middle of the traffic lane if you are 
waiting.  

 
NO PARKING ZONE 
Drivers may drop off and pick up children during the times shown on the sign BUT note: 

 Maximum stopping time is 2 MINUTES – your child must exit and enter the car 
within this time. 

 Driver must remain within 3 METRES of the vehicle – you may get out to assist 
with bags etc. 

 Stop as close as possible to the top of the zone to allow access for vehicles 
following behind. 

Parking illegally can create serious risks as it may limit the vision of other drivers. 

 
SAFETY DOOR 
The Safety Door is the rear door, closest to the kerb, footpath or gutter and away from 
the road.  Always let your children out of the vehicle on the FOOTPATH SIDE OF THE 
ROAD. 
 
Please consider the school’s neighbours by leaving space at their driveways to allow safe 
exit and entry to the roadway. 
 
Road Rules 2014 

269   Opening doors and getting out of a vehicle etc 

(3)  A person must not cause a hazard to any person or vehicle by opening a door of a vehicle, leaving a  

door of a vehicle open, or getting off, or out of, a vehicle. 

This offence attracts a level 5 penalty notice, which is currently set at $337. 

https://legislation.nsw.gov.au/#/view/regulation/2014/758/part16-rule.269 

Stopping ON or ACROSS a driveway or other access point to and from a property is not permitted under circumstances. 

 
Travelling more than 40 km/hour through school zones may inhibit a car from stopping in time to avoid hitting a pedestrian.  
 
It only takes a split second for a crash to occur and only one car to present a danger to an unknowing child.  

 

Please be aware of the restrictions and park safely outside your child’s  

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flegislation.nsw.gov.au%2F%23%2Fview%2Fregulation%2F2014%2F758%2Fpart16-rule.269&data=02%7C01%7CKate.Keogh%40centralcoast.nsw.gov.au%7Cb43555f7bdca48a08fa908d6186597e6%7C479e69d178bc4e1a81dd047


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

EARLY  STAGE 1 AWARDS 
KK - Lexi, Jaxon, Violet, Piper 

KG - Lincoln, Willow, Eli, Emily  

KC - Ben, Lennart 

K/1NT - Jayden, Travis 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
KK - Lily, Mitchell 

KG - Max, Marshall  

KC - Hamish, Lincoln 

 

STAGE 2 AWARDS 
3H - Izabella, Kaden, Phoenix 

2/3P - Kurt, Marli ,Jack, Heidi 

3M - Reece, Sahara, Xavier  

4D - Jett, Harry, Katie, Tallara 

4K - Ella, Logan, Cooper 

 

LEADERSHIP 
Lahnia, Harlan 

 

YOU CAN DO IT! 
Sophie, Riley 

 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiEtLicpMHLAhWiMaYKHUjGDrsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youcandoiteducation.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNFzs-QxNRj8PigTsoq3tfPcb8nDxg&ust=1458082825605909


 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  Young, Black & Ready for School 
For children starting school in 2019 at the following 
schools:  

Avoca PS, Brisbania PS, Central Mangrove PS, Central Coast Adventist, 
Chertsey PS, Copacabana PS, Erina Heights PS, Glenvale, Gosford PS, 
Gosford East PS, Holgate PS, Holy Cross, Kariong PS, Kincumber PS,           
Kulnura PS, Lisarow PS, Narara PS, Niagara Park PS, Ourimbah PS,           

Peats Ridge PS, Point Clare PS,  Pretty Beach PS, Somersby PS, Terrigal PS, 
Valley View PS, Woodport PS, Wyoming PS  

 
 

 Health & Transition Information for your child starting school 
 Free School pack for kids & Parent pack full of helpful information 
 Enjoy a great lunch and lots of fun activities 

 
 

Wednesday 21 November 2018 
11am - 1pm 

The Erina Room 
Erina Library at The Hive Erina Fair 

Register your interest with: 
Tracey Burraston 

Tracey.burraston2@det.nsw.edu.au 
Ph: 43575300 

 


